HELMWOOD HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

307 Cardinal Drive, Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701 (270) 769-1328 • Fax (270) 763-0735

—Michelle Motley, Principal— Carol Ann Christian, Counselor Trish Pfeiffer, Secretary

September 12, 2015

To the Elizabethtown Board of Education:

As you are aware, Helmwood has been granted the Bernis Project Lead the Way grant. In the grant we had to show that we could get funding from sources other than the grant itself to support the program. We have allotted some of our Section 6 funding towards PLTW and have contacted an outside engineering company for support as well. The EEF granted us funding to purchase iPads and a charging cart.

Helmwood is requesting funding from the board to aid in the purchase of equipment to help support PLTW. We have purchased the modules for first through fourth grades, ten iPads that are required for student use, and paid for the training and registration.

Our request is for \$5800, the same amount given to MES when they started their program. We will purchase more iPads so that students in the same grade can be working on PLTW at the same time. We also plan to purchase new modules as they are developed by PLTW. The new bio-medical units are now available for purchase. We still have VEX kits to purchase as well for our advancing 4th and 5th grade students.

Thank you for reviewing our request and for all the support you give our district. We do believe in our mission statement; Each student, every day.

Respectfully submitted,

Michelle Mottey
Michelle Motley, Principal

